
Over the coming year we will be providing 
you with a termly newsletter highlighting 
one aspect of road safety. 

The first is about improving safety on the  
journey to and from school…….  
 
As a parent/carer you have the opportunity to         

influence your child's understanding of road safety. 

Enclosed  is an activity sheet to use with your child 

on your journey to or from school. It would be great 

if you could discuss what you see  on your journey , 

and how this relates to road safety.  

If you have any questions or concerns contact 01522 805800 

Time for Road Safety 
Welcome to the parents newsletter from the LRSP Education Team.   

Term 1 Parents 

Support the SCP service 
 

If you have a School 

Crossing Patrol working 

near to your school,  

make sure you use them 

if you have to cross the 

road on your journey. 

 

LRSP Education Team LRSP Education Team  

Lincolnshire Road Safety 

Partnership have a team 

of Road Safety Officers 

who provide road safety 

education to schools.  

 

Look out for your next  

newsletter in Term 2 

Travelling to school  
Every day over 57000 
primary aged children 
travel to school within 

Lincolnshire.  

We all have a role to play 
in  making sure all 

journeys are as safe as 
they can be  


